
MEMO   

   

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Stephanie Hillesheim, Community Dev. Specialist  

 SUBJECT: Snow Plow Trails 

 DATE: September 1, 2020 

  

 

BACKGROUND: 
Mayor, Council and community members have requested the Public Works Department 
consider the consequences of plowing the trails throughout town for the upcoming win-
ter. Upon further review Public Works Staff have clarified it is possible taking into con-
sideration equipment and staff time.  
 
 
ANALYSIS: 
City staff have discussed the idea with the Parks Board and they are supportive of the 
City plowing these paths.  
 
Discussion of plowing trails raised questions on how the Princeton Township or County 
trails would be cleared.  Questions include: who’s cost, by whom and if the City would 
be allowed to plow trails on County routes within the City limits? 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
City staff recommends plowing trails within the City of Princeton, concluding a follow-up 
discussion with the County as directed by the Council.  
 

 


